
Drew Peterson 

From: Paul Kostboth <paulk@a1developmentsolutions.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 9:43 AM 

To: Drew Peterson; Paul W. Tschetter 

Subject: [EXT]: FW: HB1261 

----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: jeff niedert <niecertieff@vahoo.com> 
To: drew.peterson@sdlegislature.-gov <drew.peterson@sdlecislature.-qov> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 at 09:35:43 AM CST 
Subject: HB1261 

Drew: 

I want to thank you for taking the time to explain HB 1261 at your cracker barrel the other 
day. You did clarify some key points and put to rest some concems that I had concerning land 
owners rights as well as the authority of the township boards. 
While it's true that in my township we currently have no problems with any of the issues you had 
described, as we look to the future there is no guarantee that future township board members will 
remain objective and impartial. I do fear that there are a lot of people that would use what little bit 
of control a township board has to disrupt farming operations. 
At a recent township board meeting the other supervisors and I briefly discussed HB1261 and we 
mutually agreed that this is a necessary step to take. 

Jeff Niedert 
Canistota township 

EXT: This email originated from an external sender. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the contentis safe. 




